
WGB’s Terri Stagi Wins Heroines of Washington Lifetime
Acheivement Award

A huge round of applause and hugs! Our very own Terri Morris Stagi
won the lifetime achievement award at the March of Dimes
Maryland-National Capital Area Chapter Heroines of Washington
awards gala!

Terri goes above and beyond to make a sustained impact on our
community through service efforts. The March of Dimes Heroines of
Washington Awards Gala is one of Washington’s most esteemed
events, recognizing professional women in the D.C. Metro Area for
their dedication to community service. And congratulations to fellow
board members, Denise Harrover and Cecilia Hodges being named
Finalists!

Smiles for Everyone Foundation

Recently, WGB was able to
work with Smiles for Everyone
Foundation and received this
note: "Hi Nicole and Women
Giving Back Team, I wanted to
follow up and thank you for
your partnership and referring
individuals in need to our free
dental clinic this past Saturday.
We had a wonderful event - our volunteers were able to serve over
40 patients and provide over $30,000 in donated dentistry!

Our Foundation plans to host a free dental clinic in your area again
next year and we hope we can partner with your organization again
to refer individuals in need to receive free dental care.

Thank you again for helping deliver Smiles to the Herndon, Virginia
community!"

Enjoy sips, sweets and jewels while you get your holiday shopping
done early and for a good cause!

20% of the evenings proceeds will be donated to Women Giving Back
AND bring a new, unwrapped toy to be donated to our Santa's
workshop and receive a free gift while supplies last.

#thankful

We are thankful for
our grantors,
foundations and
collective giving
circles who have
supported WGB's
mission this year! 
The vitals funds
received helped
support our kids
snack pack program,
case manager open
house, new volunteer management software and most importantly
provided operation support so we can keep our doors open another
year to continue to serve the most vulnerable women and children in
out community. Thank you!

100WomenStrong
Community Foundation for
Loudoun and Northern Fauquier
Counties
Gannett Foundation
Giving Circle of Hope
IJ & Hilda M Breeden Foundation

Leesburg Daybreak Rotary
Foundation
Loudoun Human Service
Nonprofit Grants
Loudoun Impact Fund
Synchrony Foundation
The TJX Foundation
Wawa Foundation

Sixth Annual High-Heeled Holiday Party

Mark your calendar for December 13th! This is not an event to miss!
It's WAY too much fun. Sip. SHOP. Support. Socialize. Show off your
shoes; all to benefit Women Giving Back.

Thursday, December 13 from 6 to 9pm
Black Olive Bar & Grill at the The National Conference Center
18980 Upper Belmont Place in Leesburg, Virginia

more details

Virginia Gateway Horse & Carriage Rides

Thank you to Peterson Companies, Shenandoah Carriage Company
and those that donated toys for our Holiday Gifts for Kids Program.
We love partnering with Virginia Gateway for their annual Holiday
Fireworks Spectacular and Fairfax Corner Holiday Tree Light-Up! We
thank you so much Peterson Companies for being such an incredible
partner year after year.

Year-End Campaign

So far, 8,000 women and
children had clothing to get
them through 2018! THANK
YOU.

We’re launching our 2018
Year-End Campaign. Our goal?
Raise $75,000 by December
31st. IF we raise that amount,
we’ll be able to add another
store day, per month, in 2019.

Please consider a special year-
end donation of $50, $100 or
whatever you can afford to
help us meet our goal.

Click here to make a donation

Domestic Violence Bystander Training

WGB’s “Unmask Domestic Violence” Advocate Training in November
was a success. We tought how to appropriately and safely respond to
domestic violence and to raise awareness to prevent further violence
throughout the community.

INOVA Health Screenings

INOVA Health provided biometric screenings to our clients.
Participants got a snapshot of several basic health indicators and
were informed on next steps to maintain and improve their overall
health.

TJ Maxx Costumes Donation

WGB’s Leslie Strittmatter picked up
10 huge garbage bags of kids
Halloween costumes being donated
to WGB by the 9 area TJ Maxx stores.
Each store is giving WGB all their
leftover costumes.

A BIG thanks to District Manager Sue Bills and her Store Managers
for their very generous donation and for always having us in mind.
We’ll be set for next years’ October Costume Giveaway!

Travelers Insurance

Thank you to Travelers Insurance for spending some time with us.
Your assistance was a huge help and we look forward to welcoming
you back anytime!

Great Falls United Methodist Church

A fun day of sorting with Great Falls United Methodist Church earlier
this month. Such a kind & generous group! Thank you.

Flexprofessionals, LLC is a great group of volunteers. Thanks so
much!

Thank you Claude Moore Community Builders for spending your
day off school at WGB. The Claude Moore Community Builders
(CMCB) program is a ten month teen volunteer and leadership
training program in the Loudoun Community. CMCB engages youth
in meaningful volunteer opportunities that benefit the organizations
they are paired with and the greater community as a whole.

Verizon

What a great group! Thanks so much for coming in and definitely let
us know when you’d like to return.

Micron Sort Group

Terraforma Church
Here’s a highlight video that a volunteer group made of their
experience at WGB.

Volunteers from Helix Mid-Atlantic at the November store for YFT.

Thank you to Equinix, Inc. for donating 25 bikes for our Holiday Gifts
for Kids Program.  We can't wait to see the kids smiling faces in
December!

Thanks to Mother & daughter, Rachel and Carol Ann at WGB
recently! Love our friends!

Thank you to our friend Angela and her girls volunteering; all smiles!
Such fun!

Thank you to Thomson Reuters Special Services for the 11
energetic volunteers!

Winter Coats
Needed!
We are in great need of
winter coats for adults AND
children! Please review our
calendar for times/dates to
drop off and/or go to "Get
Involved" and then click on
Donate Clothing for other
donation locations.

Please donate today!

Thanks to our Partner
Dulles Greenway for
donating banner space in
December. Watch for it!

Please vote for WGB!
Click on “Around Loudoun”
and vote for WBG as the
top non-profit in the area.
Lots of other fun categories
to nominate and vote for as
well!

WGB Toy Drive
Reminder: you only have
until Friday, December 7th
to donate new unwrapped
toys.

Santa’s Workshop is
December 8th

Homebuying
incentives to WGB
supporters!
HomeBridge will make a
donation of $250 to WGB
with every loan closing.

see details

“We are so thankful
for the work that you
do that touches the
lives of low-income
women, such as
myself. As a single
parent, I am forever
thankful for
Organizations like
yours.”

–WGB Client

Amazon Smile

Support women giving back
by shopping at Amazon
smile. When you shop at
Amazon smile, Amazon will
donate to Women Giving
Back. Support us every time
you shop.

Donate Your Old
Cell Phones
Bring your inactive cell
phone to WGB on any
donation day. (no
accessories, chargers, etc.
please)

 

Volunteer
Opportunities

Would your group or
company like to volunteer
with us? Click here or
contact us at (703) 554-
9386 to schedule.

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Friday, December 7th from
4:00-7:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, December 8th
from 8:30am-10:30am

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, December 8th
from 10:30am-1:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Thursday, December 13th
from 2:30pm-5:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, December 15th
from 8:30am-10:30am

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Saturday, December 15th
from 10:30am-1:00pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Tuesday, December 18th
from 9:30am-12:30pm

Store/Warehouse Helper –
Thursday, December 20th
from 2:30pm-5:00pm

Keep the
Reviews Coming!

Help us make even more of
a difference in our
community. The more
reviews, the more potential
donors and volunteers see
what we're up to. It's easy
and only takes 3 minutes!

https://womengivingback.org/
https://womengivingback.org/downloads/wgb-2018-end-of-year-report.pdf
https://www.smilesforeveryone.org/
https://www.facebook.com/events/298386614340043/
https://crm.bloomerang.co/HostedDonation?ApiKey=pub_94f7e906-62e1-11e5-aac9-0afe91f37681&WidgetId=83970
https://www.loudouncares.org/what-we-do/claude-moore-community-builders/?fbclid=IwAR1a_BkXi02Nqy-lOhbtbV3fISiLoPYSQV02iDO9_ZGN4uTYIlP9L3MvS1Q
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AmorE1Pj3xs
https://www.loudountimes.com/best/#/gallery?group=300877
http://learn.homebridge.com/wgb/
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://wgb.volunteerhub.com/
https://wgb.volunteerhub.com/
http://greatnonprofits.org/org/women-giving-back-1
http://greatnonprofits.org/org/women-giving-back-1
https://www.facebook.com/womengivingback1/
https://www.flickr.com/photos/130962921@N06/
https://plus.google.com/u/0/113652102380957054015
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCnOOq9UcQn8eVyd3hIeh-Og

